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Comments: Please withdraw all of the Rapid Creek Watershed from future mineral exploration and potential

mining. This watershed supplies municipal water to Rapid City and the immediate area, and cannot be

compromised by potential problems cause by mining. Mining has a long history of problems, and even the best

laid plans go awry. Thank you.

 


